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Did you miss purchasing your copy of the 2020-2021 
MOSS PARK ELEMENTARY YEARBOOK? You’re in 
luck!  There are a limited amount of extra yearbooks 
available to purchase.  Visit www.PTAMossPark.com to 
order and pay on-line. Get your copy before they are all 
gone!

 
 

 
Thank you to all that registered for the Pre-K to 2nd Grade 
Paint Night! We hope you enjoyed the event!  
There’s still time to register for the 3rd to 5th Grade Emoji 
Art Paint Night on Friday, April 16th. Mrs. Langford, one 
of our Fine Arts Teachers, will be our special guest 
instructor for this event!
Supplies are limited so register today 
at www.ptamosspark.com!Thank you to all that registered 
for the MPE PTA Virtual Paint Nights! We hope you all 
enjoyed the events with our special guest, Mrs. Langford! 
Don’t forget to send us your student with their work of art!

 

The MPE PTA 5th Grade Celebration Planning 
Committee has created a Facebook Page to help 
communicate with parents and students about upcoming 
plans to celebrate our 5th graders. We have started 
distribution of Yard Signs for our 5th graders. We ask that 
parents join the following Facebook group - MPE Class 
of 2028 - for more information.
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We have added 24 NEW Inspirational and 
Encouragement Spirit Sticks to the “Choose Your Own” 
option on our PTA website! These are a great way 
to CELEBRATE your student during FSA Testing! You 
can also REWARD your student for their end of school 
year accomplishments! With 216 styles to choose from, 
there’s something for everyone! Visit our website to see all 
of the packages available. Get your favorites before they 
Sell Out! www.PTAMossPark.com
Please Note: If your student is Face to Face, spirit sticks 
will be delivered to their teacher at school to be sent home. 

If your child is LaunchEd, spirit sticks will be delivered to the 
front office for pick-up. LaunchEd Parents must schedule a pick-up time with the school 
office at 407-249-4747  
 
 
MPE’s Got Talent: Stay Tuned for the Show! We would 
like to thank everyone who submitted videos and pictures 
of their talents! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The SPRING BoxTops Challenge and our final challenge 
of the school year has started, so don’t forget to CLIP or 
SCAN your BoxTops to earn money for our school! The 
Top 3 Students that turn in the most BoxTops by Friday, 
May 14th, will win a prize! For more information on how to 
collect or scan BoxTops, please visit the PTA website -
 www.PTAMossPark.com!
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